Town Owned Property Management Board
19 April 2022
Members present: Chairman Stephen Mace, Mark Donovan, and George Rickley. Select Board Representative Rich Donaldson.
Meeting called to order by Chairman Mace at 1602.
Stephen further noted that the waterfront float at Five Islands was in.
Mark Donovan commented that he had chain for the commercial floats in his truck which he would install within the next few days.
Chairman Mace remarked that Jon Collins had told him stone was being crushed for Todd's Landing and would be complete by the end of the fiscal year.
At 1625 meeting was adjourned in order to move to inspect Stone School House. At the School House, the Board plus Rich Donaldson made a cursory examination of the building and grounds, and discussed possible goals and objectives. It was decided to do a general interior and exterior cleanup, and to try to solicit more input.
